
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 

NOVEMBER 2022 

ELECTION 2022 

TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 

DECLARATION OF ELECTIONS RESULTS 

Municipal Elections Act, 1996 (s.55(4) ) 

I hereby certify that during the municipal election held on Monday October 24, 2022, for the offices listed below, the 

certified candidates received the votes that follow their respective names: 

NAME OF CANDIDATE OFFICE VOTES ELECTED 

 

Lynn WATSON MAYOR ACCLAIMED ELECTED 

    

Shelly BAILEY COUNCILLOR 319 ELECTED 

Parker BROCKELBANK COUNCILLOR 230 ELECTED 

Adam CHEVIS COUNCILLOR 281 ELECTED 

Will FARRELL COUNCILLOR 145  

Derek HANSEN COUNCILLOR 241 ELECTED 

Kyle HURLEY COUNCILLOR 123  

Lynn ORCHARD COUNCILLOR 229  

 

NOTICE OF RECOUNT 

Municipal Elections Act, 1996 (s 56-58) 

I, Lynne Duguay, Clerk Administrator of the Corporation of the Township of Macdonald, Meredith & Aberdeen Additional in the 

District of Algoma hereby declare that a recount of the votes cast in the Municipal Election held October 24, 2022 for position of 

Councillor, specifically  

Parker BROCKELBANK & Lynn ORCHARD  

shall be held commencing at 9:00 a.m. on Friday November 4, 2022 at the Municipal Office for the Township of Macdonald, 

Meredith & Aberdeen Additional, 208 Church St. Echo Bay, ON. The recount is being conducted pursuant to section 57 (1) (a) (i) of 

the  Municipal Elections Act, 1996. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

SERVICE 

The Echo Bay Elks will be 

holding a Remembrance Day 

Service at the Cenotaph in 

Echo Bay on Church St. 

Anyone who would like to 

participate should arrive by 

10:45 a.m. with the service 

beginning at 10:50 a.m. If 

you have any questions, 

please contact Tom Headrick 

@ 705-248-2140 

THE NEW COUNCIL WILL BE SWORN IN ON TUESDAY NOVEMBER 15, 2022 WHICH IS 

THE FIRST DAY OF THE NEW TERM. COUNCIL MEETING IN DECEMBER WILL BE 

HELD ON TUESDAY DECEMBER 13, 2022. 

STUFF A SOCK 

The Township Office will be collecting socks once again this year filled with wonderful items to be 

donated to the Community Outreach Committee through the Echo Bay/Bar River United Church for the 

Christmas Cheer Baskets. Some items you may consider stuffing into your socks are toiletries, crayons, 

toys, and treats. The stuffed socks can be dropped off at the municipal office at 208 Church St. between 

8:30-4:30 Monday to Friday up until Friday December 9th. There is also the Food Bank Bin for anyone who 

would like to donate canned or dried foods as well. Any and all donations are welcome and very much 

appreciated. Thank you to everyone for your generosity. It is so wonderful to live in a community where 

everyone takes care of each other. 

ECHO BAY/BAR RIVER UNITED CHURCH COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

Due to the continuing concern of COVID we will not be having our annual 

Community Christmas Outreach Turkey Dinner. Thank you for your continued 

support. Together with your donations 40 families had a better Christmas and 28 

Families received Easter Baskets. Donations for this year’s Outreach Christmas 

Cheer Baskets can be made to: Echo Bay United Church Outreach, Box 447, Echo 

Bay, ON P0S 1C0. You can e-transfer to echobaruc@gmail.com marked Outreach. 

If you could use an Outreach Christmas Cheer Basket, please call Echo Bay 

United Church @ 705-248-2801 or 705-248-1834 and leave your phone number 

before December 1st.  

 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS CAN BE e-transferred to echobayfoodbank@gmail.com 

mailto:echobaruc@gmail.com

